From: Seth Hong

To: Ashley Owens

Subject: Re: FOARD Task Force

Date: Thursday, March 23, 2023 10:38:32 AM
Ashley,

Thanks for the email. As we discussed on the phone, I am regretful to inform you that I won't
be able to serve on the FOARD task force due to my work schedule. When things slow down
for me, I would love to volunteer for other opportunities.

Thanks for your understanding.
Seung Hong

On Thu, Mar 23, 2023 at 10:00 AM Ashley Owens <AOwens(@coppelltx.gov> wrote:

Hi Mr. Hong,

We spoke on the phone a few days ago regarding your appointment to the FOARD Task
Force. You indicated that with the shift in your work you would not be able to continue your
term on the Task Force. This is a reminder that we will need a written statement from you
indicating as much.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Ashley Owens

City Secretary
City of Coppell, TX

972-304-7021 (office)
www.coppellix.gov
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